
Lifeguard  
 

St. Vincent’s is seeking a part time lifeguard to work at our private aquatic facility 
on campus for residents.  Must be able to work up to 12 -15 hours per week, with 
afternoon shifts Monday - Friday, and mornings and afternoons on Saturday.   
 
The Lifeguard is responsible for maintaining a safe environment for swimmers at 
the St. Vincent’s Pozzo Aquatic Center.  Lifeguards will be responsible for 
completing daily pool operation tasks such as opening and closing checklist, pool 
inspection with chemical log, checking swimmers in and out, conducting swim 
assessments as needed, orienting new swimmers to the pool facility and the 
safety and rescue of patrons in and around the pool at all times. 
 

• Must possess a current certification in Lifeguarding, First Aid, CPR, and 
AED.  Water Safety Instructor certification desired, but not a requirement. 

• At least 1 year experience in being a Lifeguard and water safety 
programs. 

• Must abide by and enforce all of St. Vincent’s policies, procedures, rules, 
and guidelines for pool users. 

• Must possess excellent interpersonal communication skills and ability to 
work with all levels of clients.  

• Evidences a high degree of sensitivity to issues and to persons.  Ability to 
work with a diverse multi-generational community. 

• Is conscientious in follow-through on work assignments and has the ability 
to be a self-starter. 

• Must demonstrate personal identity with and commitment to the mission 
and values of St. Vincent’s. 

• Must pass criminal background and fingerprint check, pre-employment 
physical with negative TB test, and have a valid California Driver’s license 
with clean DMV record.   

 
Compensation depends on experience.   
  
Must pass criminal background fingerprint check and pre-employment negative 
TB test.  
 
Opened in 1858 by the Daughters of Charity of St. Vincent de Paul, St. Vincent's 
is a Roman Catholic organization serving the needs of the Santa Barbara 
Community. For more information regarding St. Vincent's and its mission, please 
view our website at http://stvincents-sb.org/.  
 
 
 
 


